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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 3:00 PM

To: Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling

Subject: Fwd: I support light at Butler field

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Pam Fuehrer <pfuehrer@scarsdaleschools.org> 

Subject: Re: I support light at Butler field 

Date: May 13, 2019 at 2:23:11 PM EDT 

To: Aggy Shawn <ashawn1@optonline.net> 

Cc: Board of Education <boardofed@scarsdaleschools.org>, Raymondo Pappalardi 
<rpappalardi@scarsdaleschools.org>, Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

 

Hello Aggy, 

 

I am responding on behalf of the Board.  Thank you for taking the time to reach out to us with 

your position and thoughts on the proposed Butler Track and Field Lights.  A second turf field 

near the pool complex would be a village responsibility, so I have copied Mayor Marc Samwick 

on this response. 

 

The Board will be considering a draft usage regulation and draft Memorandum of Understanding 

between the Board and the Maroon and White Organization tonight and at our June 

10th meeting.  There have been presentations/updates on the proposal and related initiatives at 

most of the Board meetings over the past months which can be found by looking at Board 

agendas from this webpage.  Here is a link to the last presentation on April 29. 

 

We appreciate your communication and your input.  Each Board member has received your 

email and will consider your points as we move forward with the discussion on this proposal. 

 

 

Best, 

 

Pam Fuehrer 

Vice President 

Scarsdale Board of Education      

 

On Mon, May 13, 2019 at 12:07 PM Aggy Shawn <ashawn1@optonline.net> wrote: 

Dear Scott and Pam, 

I wholeheartedly support permanent light installation at Butler field and a curfew of 8 or 9pm 

on weekdays. This field is the only turf field that Scarsdale has and it gets a lot of use, including 

into the evenings. I live on Burgess Rd  near the HS and do NOT find noise to be a problem in 

the neighborhood during games.  
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I would also support the creation of another turf field in Scarsdale, maybe near the pool 

complex, so that more games can be played in inclement weather. 

 

Thank you, Aggy Shawn 
---- 
 
Aggy Shawn 
Cell: 917-209-4781 
Home: 914-713-4877 
email: ashawn1@optonline.net 

 

 


